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To: Redistricting 2021 Inbox
Cc: Donald Dickenson
Subject: Staff Recommended Redistricting Map

After reviewing the staff recommended redistricting map I would like to submit a few comments.  These comments are 
ONLY on the staff recommended map and not on more general issues regarding redistricting options.  In order to see 
where the issues exist it is necessary to zoom in on the interactive map to the point where you can actually see the 
location of individual structures. 
 
Kent Woodlands neighborhood:  The proposed division between District 2 and District 4 does not make sense.  On the 
south side of Kent Woodlands portions of Crown Road and Good Hill Road are in District 4 and not District 2 and on the 
north side of the neighborhood portions of Ridgecrest, Crown Road, Evergreen and Blue Ridge are in District 4 and not 
District 2.   
 
South side of West End neighborhood in San Rafael:  Zooming in to look at the location of the residences, the proposed 
division between District 2 and District 1 really makes no sense.   
 
Bret Harte neighborhood:  Looking at the zoomed in view, the proposed division between District 2 and District 4 through 
this neighborhood really makes no sense. 
 
Lincoln Ave. corridor:  It should be pointed out that from Prospect to Mission the west (higher density) side of Lincoln Ave. 
is in District 1 and not District 4. 
 
San Marin neighborhood: The proposed (and existing) division between District 5 and District 4 in this neighborhood really 
makes no sense - where portions of streets including San Miguel, San Luis and San Carlos are in a different district than 
the rest of the San Marin neighborhood.  Using major landmarks such as Novato Creek or Novato Blvd. would be far more 
logical. 
 
I am pointing out these areas for further consideration because this is a once in a decade opportunity to achieve logical 
district boundaries. 
 
Don Dickenson 
 
 
 
 




